
Marijke A. Shuttle
Feb. 22, 1930 ~ Aug. 24, 2020

I loved Marijke and share so many wonderful memories with her--first when we met on a vacation with both our

husbands to the "Lands of the Book of Mormon" and since going to events together--Christmas concert of the

Tabernacle Choir, going out to eat, visiting art museum and folkdance concerts in Provo, and visiting her in her

home. She was grateful and excited when I took her places. I was there at Charles' funeral and she was there at

the funeral of my husband Virgil. I remember she was the official "hugger" in her ward and that she was so patriotic

and committed to freedom. I read both of her heritage books and was impressed with the experiences she shared

from WW2. My last memory was going to the temple together with her in Bountiful before the current Pandemic hit.

She will be missed by so many of us. My love to all the family. I know you phoned her daily and that she looked

forward to your calls.

    - Ann Howell


